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October 12, 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the Matawan-Aberdeen Regional School District will be moving to 

centralized registration effective Monday October 16, 2017. Beginning on this date, Ms. Melinda 

Luciano, Central Office Registrar/Central Office Receptionist, will be completing ALL new student 

registrations and student transfers in and out of the district. From that point forward, in-person 

registration will take place at the Matawan-Aberdeen Board of Education Central Offices located at 1 

Crest Way, Aberdeen, NJ.   
 
All students attending the Matawan-Aberdeen Regional School District or any school program(s) 

external to the district wherein the Board of Education is responsible for tuition payment, must be 

registered.  
 
The procedure for completing the pre-registration process will remain the same. Anyone that wishes to 

enroll their child in the Matawan-Aberdeen Regional School District should begin by completing the 

pre-registration information online. If you don’t have access to a computer or printer, there will be 

chromebooks available for your use at Central Office. We will be happy to assist you with the process. 
 
To initiate the pre-registration process, please click the following link and complete the pre-registration 

information.  http://www.fridayparentportal.com/matawanaberdeen/preregistration/  

After completing the online pre-registration, please email Ms. Luciano, District Registrar at 

Mluciano@marsd.org or call (732) 705-4000 to make an appointment.  Registrations will not be taken 

without appointments. 

Please note that if your child is currently enrolled in the Cambridge Park Preschool Program you do not 

need to pre-register for kindergarten.  Families of preschool students will be notified by the Cambridge 

Park administration of the registration procedures for your child. 

 
Any questions or concerns that you may have regarding the registration process and/or necessary 

paperwork can be addressed by the Central Office Registrar, Ms. Melinda Luciano via email at 

Mluciano@marsd.org or by calling (732) 705-4000. 
 
Sincerely, 
John Bombardier 
 

   
                   

                                                                                           

Alex Ferreira 

School Business Administrator/ 
Board Secretary 

 

Thomas Venanzi 
Interim Personnel Manager 
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